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Chief Jason Salazar Announces Police Agent Promotion 
 

 

      Chief Jason Salazar announces the promotion of Mike Short to the position of Police Agent.  
 

 Mike began his employment with the Visalia Police Department in August of 2004.  During his 

employment with the Visalia Police Department, Mike has held assignments in the Patrol Unit, DUI 

Unit, Traffic Unit, and Field Training Unit.  He has also served as a member of SWAT and as a Mobile 

Field Force Instructor.   

 

Mike is a 2007 & 2008 recipient of the Mothers Against Drunk Driving (MADD) Award for 

DUI enforcement.  

 

Mike holds an Associate of Arts Degree in General Studies from the College of the Sequoias and 

is currently pursuing his Bachelor of Science Degree in Criminal Justice from Southern New Hampshire 

University.    

 

As an Agent, Mike will be assigned as supervisor of the Homeless Outreach & Proactive 

Enforcement (HOPE) Team.  
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